
 

 

Switched on Online Safety / Year 1 newsletter text     © Rising Stars UK Ltd. 2017 

 

 

 

 

Year 1 newsletter text 
 
 

Unit 1.1 - We are Year 1 rule writers 
‘This half term, all pupils have been helping to produce a set of online safety rules that they will follow at 
home and at school. All children will be sent home with a set of online safety rules. Please help them to 
stick these in a prominent place at home to reinforce the need to be safe online wherever they are.’ 
 

Unit 1.2 - We are kind and thoughtful 
‘This half term, Year 1 pupils have been learning how our behaviour online can affect people in the same 
way that it does in real life. All children will be sent home with a mini worry box to encourage them to 
share any worries (on or offline) they have with you.’ 
 

Unit 1.3 - We are responsible internet and device users 
‘This half term, Year 1 pupils have been learning that we should limit the amount of time we spend using 
technology. All children will be sent home with a sheet showing how they use the internet. Could you 
please add the ways you use the internet to the sheet and send back with children to school.’ 
 

Unit 1.4 - We are information protectors 
‘This half term, Year 1 pupils have been learning about personal information and how to protect this. All 
children have been sent home with a family online action plan for protecting personal information. Please 
support them in completing this.’ 
 

Unit 1.5 - We are good digital citizens 
‘This half term, Year 1 pupils have been finding out how they can be good digital citizens. All children will 
be asked to show you the digital citizen they have created and explain what being a good digital citizen 
means. Please support their learning by writing down an example of how you are a good digital citizen on 
the photocopiable master they bring home.’  
 

Unit 1.6 - We are responsible gamers 
‘This half term, Year 1 pupils have been finding out how to play online games safely, both when they are at 
home and at school. All children will be sent home with a Safe gaming agreement for home and school. 
Please fill in and sign this agreement.’ 


